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FILED

IN THE OFFICE OF THE

Hulm, Petra CLERK OF SUPREME COURT
DECEMBER 19, 2016

From: Nancy Trzcinski <momrn107@yahoo.com> STATE OF NORTH DAKOTA
Sent: Sunday, December 18, 2016 11:50 AM
To: (SUP) Clerk of Court Office
Subject: Water protectors' defense

From: Nancy A.Trzcinski, concerned citizen
13-16 3rd Street, 1st Floor

Fair Lawn, NJ 07410

201-707-8055

To: Penny Miller, Court Clerk of the Supreme Court of North Dakota

Ms. Miller, as a citizen who is concerned for the well being of Native American citizens and the water they and many
others depend on for survival, and wary of the safety of the proposed oil pipeline which real benefit to the United States
| seriously doubt, | am also concerned that in the best interests of the United States the very best attorneys available to
the Water Protectors organization should be utilized for their benefit, regardless of the State in which those attorneys
are registered. As the Water Protectors are able to engage such excellent attorneys either for consideration of services
rendered or for pro bono work, it is IMPORTANT that some out-of-state attorneys be capable of rendering services IN
North Dakota for the ongoing lawsuit(s). | urge you and the Court to register my sincere opinion that Justice can only be
sufficiently served by allowing such out-of-state attorneys as the Water Protectors can retain to operate within the
framework of the Laws of North Dakota.

Send to:

supclerkofcourt@ndcourts.gov

Sent from my iPhone





